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Date: .covveereenireennnenacnans

March 31, 2025

Subject: Reopening and Opening of the
New Academic Year — 2025 - 26

Dear Parents and Students,
Greetings of the day!

I hope this information finds you in a good health. This is to
communicate to you that we shall reopen the classes for the
LKG and UKG, the classes for the Nursery will begin on
Tuesday 08™ April 2025. I am sad to inform you that due to
some technical issues we shall begin the classes a week later.
Dear parents you always have supported the Institution, the
management highly appreciates your collaboration and
understanding.

Looking forward for your support and understanding. If you
have any clarification please contact the office.

Fr. Ranjit Toppo, OFM Cap.
Principal of St. Conrad’s Inter College, Agra



